
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: I oppose the new Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate
Date: Thursday, February 2, 2023 11:32:36 AM

From: nannettej@comcast.net <nannettej@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 10:11 AM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: I oppose the new Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards Mandate
Dear Secretary Garvin,
While I am not opposed to electric vehicles, I am oppose to the mandating of
Delawareans having to buy them by a particular time and taking away our options of
buying the vehicles we prefer. Charging stations will be a problem and an
inconvenience. The cost of replacing the batteries are upwards of $15,000 to $18,000
after only using the vehicle for a few years. This is not good for Delaware. Most
Delawareans are not high income earners and putting this upon them is very
oppressive.
Sincerly,
Nannette Jones
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